
 

 

Most Urgent 

 

SSOOUUTTHH  CCEENNTTRRAALL  RRAAIILLWWAAYY 

                     Office of the General Manager, 
                              3rd Floor :: Rail Nilayam, 

                            Secunderabad – 500 025. 

No. SCR-HQ0GMO(ZRUC)/2/2021      Date:10.03.2021 

 

PCCM 
           

Sub: Reconstitution of User’s Consultative Committee.  

 Ref: Railway Board letter No. 2021/TG-1/24/P(Meetings) dtd 04.03.2021. 
<<<>>> 

 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Railway Board letter under reference 

wherein Railway Board has sought the following: 
 
1) Confirm  the functioning of the Suburban Railway User’s Consultative 

Committee (SRUCC) and Station Consultative Committee (SCCs) 
2) Details of the meetings of the DRUCC held during the existing tenure. 

 
The consolidated information may be submitted in return so as to enable 

this office to report Railway Board. 

 
Matter may be treated as Most Urgent. 

 
 
  

 
Dy.General Manager/Genl  

 

Copy to:  DRMs for information and requested to give inputs to PCCM for  
              consolidation.  
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